
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: January 10, 2022 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re: Action Memo 

 January 19, 2022 Board Meeting    

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Request Board approval for the following Rowan student for Clinical Practice Placement: 

 

Samantha Graifer from March 14-April 28, 2022 and September 6-October 28, 2022 with 

Angelina Coppola at Thomas E. Bowe School 


